Hello Year 5!
I hope you are all ok. It’s not too much fun being in lockdown but it is important to try to stop the spread of the virus. Hopefully, it won’t be long before you can be back outside at the park and the beach playing with your friends.
I have put together a few more things for you to do. Most of the Maths is revision - keeping those areas ticking over. Don’t forget Transum if you can get on it. Keep practising tables and related division – you could have cracked them all by the time we get back – 10 minutes a day.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I have put in a quiz, some reading and comprehension and a bit of Geography as well as information about Drake. As with all of the learning, find ways to extend yourself. Don’t just stick to what I have provided. Be creative.
If you can, look at the wonderful natural world out there. Swallows and house martins will arriving soon and butterflies are abundant. Trees are in blossom and new buds are opening. II have seen two slow worms in my garden.
Hope to see you soon.
Regards Mr. T
